
BOROUGH OF KETTERING

LICENSING SUB COMMITTEE

Meeting held – 10th February 2009

Present:
Councillor Adams (Chair)


Councillors Malin and Pote
Also Present
Geoff Hollands (Legal Services)


Russ Howell (Environmental Health Officer)


Amy Vickers (Committee Administrator) 

*08.LC.15
APOLOGIES



None.

*08.LC.16
DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST



None.

*08.LC.17
DETERMINATION OF APPLICATION FOR REVIEW OF A LICENSING ACT 2003 PREMISES LICENCE - SPAR SUPERMARKET, CHURCHILL WAY, BURTON LATIMER (A1) 

A report was submitted seeking the Committee’s decision on an application for review of a Licensing Act 2003 premises licence.


Details of the events were provided to the meeting.  The applicants, the police, Trading Standards and a Burton Latimer Town Council representative attended the meeting and gave further information.


Having considered the report it was

RESOLVED
that having taken in to account the reasons for the review we have no wish to revoke the licence at this stage but the licence holder should note the mandatory condition number 2 "Every supply of alcohol under the premises licence must be made or authorised by a person who holds a licence". The decision of the committee is to impose further conditions: - 

· No displays of alcohol or advertising of the same to be visible from outside the premises 

· Membership of, and to play an active part in the local Retail Crime Initiative, this to include subscription to their radio network 

· Strict maintenance of a 'Refusals Register' alongside evidenced staff training in licensing legislation
Additionally the three points set out in Mr Cherry's letter dated 30th December 2008
(The committee exercised its delegated powers to act in the matters marked*)

(The meeting started at 5.00pm and ended at 6.42pm)

Signed…………………………………………………….

Chair

Licensing Committee No.

10.02.09

